
 
 
 

 

Loss Grief and Transition Student Forum Support Group 
 

                     This year, the Counselling and Personal Development Service, are inviting students who are effected by loss and grief  

                 and are in the process of transition,  to a ‘Student Forum Group’ to brainstorm ways that would best support  

                 students individually and collectively with this challenging process.  

 

                If you would like to be involved in this process and/or will like to have further information  

                please email:  barrie.mcentee@dcu.ie  , Counsellor with the Counselling and Personal Development Service   

 

                    This Student Forum Group is part of our Student Empowerment and Life Skills Programme 
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